
§ Do you have:  coughing, fever,
sore throat, difficulty 
breathing? 

§ Any person answering yes will
not be allowed to enter. 
Parents prescreen children 
before arriving each day. 

§ Balfour Preschool is only open
to children and staff 

§ Drop Off/Pick up is in front of
the outdoor gate by one 
parent/guardian only 

§ We encourage 2 m distancing
§ Handwashing occurs when

entering building, before and 
after eating/using toilet and 
when hands look dirty 

§ Surfaces/toys disinfected daily

§ Food comes in a labelled bag
§ No sharing of food
§ Bring water bottle
§ Rain gear for lots of outdoor

time 

Kootenay Preschools

Balfour Community Preschool is committed to

creating an environment that is safe for both 

children and staff as we return to school June 2. 

We ask that all staff and families adhere to the 

new guidelines in order to prevent the spread 

of COVID. 




